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Covid Protocols at St Andrew’s Wesley for Small Groups and Events 
  
Small Group Gatherings or Events that are not a worship service 

1. You will be asked to show your Covid passport every time you attend until we get to a 
point where we can store it in the church builder app. 

2. If we know you, we will not ask for photo ID. If we do not know you or can't tell due to 
your mask, we will ask for photo ID and may ask you to pull down your mask so we can 
see your face. 

3. Unfortunately, you will not be allowed to attend a small group gathering or an event if 
you are not fully vaccinated.  (Please speak to Diane Mitchell if you have a medical 
exemption) 

4. Masks are mandatory indoors, even when seated. 
5. Hand sanitizer and wipes are provided in all rooms. 
6. We will continue to have many meetings and programs online due to the complications 

of in person meetings. 
7. If food is being served (we highly discourage this)– it must be served to seated 

participants, with tongs and no touching of the food.  People do not self serve.  Food 
must come from a licenced food safe facility (restaurant, or caterer). 

8. Unfortunately, as much as we care about the environment, at this moment we will be 
serving food in individual containers so there will be more garbage than normal.  

9. We ask that you bring your own beverage in your own container for safety. 
10. Coffee is currently not being served as there is too much chance of people moving 

around and gathering too closely. 

Covid Protocols at St Andrew’s Wesley for Worship 

If you’re interested in joining us in person for worship on Sunday it is important to us that: 

1. We encourage everyone to wear masks while in the building at all times (disposable 
masks are available, if you forget yours). 

2. If you are unwell, that you stay home until you are feeling better 
3. We recommend using the hand sanitizer at each entrance and in our Sunday Club 

rooms 
4. We maintain physical distancing from others, whenever possible.  We have roped off 

rows to create distancing and ushers will be helping people access seating.  It is helpful  
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for families to sit on the aisle so that when it comes time for Sunday Club (10am service 
only) they are able to leave with minimum contact.   

5. Sadly, we are not serving refreshments before or after our services  
6. We follow the direction of staff and volunteer greeting team 
7. Offering baskets will not be passed during the worship but available at each doorway 

following worship 
8. You are aware that at any time you might end up on camera on the live stream (10am 

service only) 

 


